
 

 

 

 

 

 

       29th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Friends of St Bede’s Bingo – 13th October 2023 

We are delighted to invite you to the first FOSB event of the year.  In a bit of a change to our normal quiz, we 

are going to have a bingo night so be sure to choose the right mix of Cups of Tea, Legs Eleven and Dancing 

Queens to be a winner! 

Event details: 

• 13th October  

• Event from 7.30-9.30pm with doors open from 7.15 

• BYOB and snacks 

• Entry is £5 per person, with each table sitting 6 in total  

• There will be a quiz with a range of different prizes on the night with raffle tickets available on the 

night at £1 a ticket. 

Numbers in the hall are limited so please let us know as soon as possible if you’d like to come, by sending 

the slip and payment/payment confirmation to the School Office, in an envelope marked FOSB Bingo.  You 

can pay for your tickets by cash, cheque (payable to Friends of St Bede’s) or purchase your tickets through 

the SchoolMoney Shop. To purchase through the shop, log onto your child’s SchoolMoney account and 

look for the Shop tab – FOSB Bingo Tickets 13/10/23.    

We’d be grateful for any bottles you’d like to donate to the raffle prize on the night – please donate by the 

end of the day on the 13th October. 

Thank you, 

Friends of St Bede’s  

 

FOSB AUTUMN BINGO – 13 OCTOBER 2023 

Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Number of tickets requested:  __________________ 

Amount enclosed:   ____________ or My tickets have been purchased via School Money Shop (tick)            
 

 


